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Dear Parents and Carers 
Duck Hunt 
Thank you so much to our amazing Friends of School for organising the 
much-enjoyed duck hunt over the half-term break.  I saw lots of our 
families out and about searching for the tiny ducks and the children 
were delighted with their prizes.  Well done to everyone who took part 
and to Ted, who was the overall winner.  It was so kind of the Friends of 
School to make a tiny duck keyring for all of the children, including 
those who had not been able to take part.  We have already spent 
some of the money raised on a new mobile whiteboard for the Acorns 
class and some new tables for the Oaks class.  If anyone is interested in 
joining the FOS, please contact the office for more information.  

Film Club 
We are pleased to announce that Film Club will be returning on Friday 
21st March.  We request that Reception children are accompanied by an 
adult but the rest of the children will be escorted to the Village Hall after 
school and looked after by Miss Bamber until the film ends at 5.15pm.  
A drink and a snack will be provided so please do not send in any sweets 
or crisps for your child to eat because that can cause difficulties 
(sharing/allergies, etc.) The film that we will be showing is ‘Brave’.  
Red Nose Day 
It’s that time of year again.  The children can come to school dressed in 
red (even just a pair of red socks) and take part in some fun activities to 
raise money for the Comic Relief charity appeal.  There is a suggested 
donation of £1 but any additional donations will be welcome. I won’t be 
sliding down the slide into a paddling pool of custard again this year but 
the children have offered lots of equally funny suggestions, which most-
ly involve the teachers getting wet or messy! Well… it’s all for a good 

cause! 
Mothering Sunday 
There will be a Mothering Sunday service at St Peter’s Church at 10.45am 
on Sunday 30th March.  Everyone is welcome and the children at Art 
Club are making some special gifts for sharing at the service.  
Thank you to all of our families for your continued support and  
remember that our door is always open so please don’t hesitate to let 
us know if you have any questions or concerns. We 
will try our very best to help.    
Best wishes, Miss Bamber 

 
 

DATES FOR DIARIES 

Dodge Ball Y5/6  
Thank you to the Osmotherley team for a very  
exciting afternoon of dodgeball at the Leisure  
Centre, competing against children from the other 
Northallerton small schools. Our team played with 
skill and determination and won most of their 
games.  I was particularly proud of the fair-play and 
positive attitudes they demonstrated! Brilliant! 

Mobile Library Thurs 
20th 

March 

Red Nose Day  Fri 21st 
March 

Mothering Sunday 
Service 
St Peter’s Church 

Sun 30th 
March 

10.45am 

Netball Y5/6 Tues 1st 
April 

Forest School 
Oaks (TBC) 

Thurs 3rd 
April 

Celebration  
Assembly 

Fri 4th 
April 

Break Up for  
Easter 

Friday 
4th April 

Return to School  Tues 
22nd 
April  

Y5/6 Cricket Tues 
29th  
April 

Acorns Open 
Morning 

Wed 7th 
May 

Y3/4 Cricket Wed 7th 
May 

KS2 Open morning Thus 8th 
May 

KS2 Parent Lunch Fri 9th 
May 

SATS WEEK 
Mon-Thurs 

15th 
May 

Y3/4 Residential 
Visit Carlton Lodge 

Thurs 
15th-Fri 
16th May  

Celebration 
Assembly/ 
End of half term 

Fri 23rd 
May  



 KS2 ‘P4C’ Club 
Thursdays  

3.30-4.30pm 

Payments to School 

Polite Request - Please make all payments to 
school using Arbor. 

Please contact the school office if you require any further             
information, help or advice. Thank you.  

 

admin@osmotherley.n-yorks.sch.uk                     

 Badminton Club 
Wednesdays  
3.30-4.30pm 

 

 

 
 
Junior Film Club 

Friday 21st March 

‘Brave’ 

Morning Mile  
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

8.25 am—8.55 am      
All Y1 - Y6 pupils and parents are 

welcome to join us for a run  
before school  

(EYFS children can join in after  
Easter). 

Please arrive at 8.20am. Children 
can wear joggers or leggings with 
their school tops all day but they 

will need a change of shoes . 

 Unique Sports Club 
Tuesdays  

 
3.30-4.30pm 

 

After-School & Lunchtime Clubs 

If your child is absent, please telephone  or email 
School before 9.15am to let us know.   

01609 883329 
admin@osmotherley.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 
Please don’t forget to inform school of any   

changes to your emergency contact details . 

 

For Breakfast Club, After-school Club and 

Holiday Club bookings—contact Annabelle at       

Osmotherley Pre-school on 01609 883168 

 
 
 
 

Fridays after half term 
3.30-4.30pm 

Lunchtime 
Handwriting 

Club  
Mondays/

Wednesdays 

Move 

and Make  

CRAFT 

CLUB  

Mondays  

after half-term 3.30-4.30pm 


